Dear Parents / Guardians,
On November 22 Kingston Police will be holding the third annual “Shop With A Cop” event in Kingston. This program began with the Halifax Police over 10 years ago and has since been adopted by major police services across Canada. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This event connects students and police officers for a shopping experience at the Cataraqui Centre. Prior to the event, students will make a submission to be selected for the Shop with a Cop program. The theme for submissions this year will be “What are you most proud of?” Please do not include any personal information other than your username when submitting via social media.   A nomination form can also be completed by a member of the community to highlight a deserving youth, regardless of whether or not that youth submitted an application.  
Submissions will be accepted for youth in Grades 7 and 8, with the deadline being Monday, November 13 by 4:00 p.m. An application form must be completed and accompanied by the submission of the above theme. Completed forms can be emailed to jconner@kpf.ca or dropped off at the front desk of police headquarters at 705 Division Street. Video, photos or other creative submissions can be made via such social media platforms like Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and YouTube.  Submissions by written letter will also be accepted. Printable copies can be found online at the Kingston Police website or at the front desk of police headquarters at 705 Division Street.
Community Nomination forms can also be found on the Kingston Police website.
Please attempt to mention Kingston Police if posting an online submission so it can be more easily located. In almost every social media platform we can be found with the username or profile of @KingstonPolice or .com/KingstonPolice. Please be certain students have their parents’ permission to post their submissions online. 
Submissions will be chosen based on the responses and those youth or community nomination.  Selected youth will be given a $200 gift card for the Cataraqui Centre, who have generously supported this program. Youth will use these cards to purchase gifts for family members just in time for the holiday season. Students must be able to participate on November 22.  If a student is not able to participate, the gift card will NOT be provided after the fact.  
Selected participants will be picked up from school by a uniform police officer on the morning of November 22. They will then be transported to the Cataraqui Centre in a police vehicle where they will have breakfast with Kingston Police officers. Youth will be paired with officers and then will spend the day shopping at the mall. Following the shopping experience, youth will be returned to school. Officers will then deliver wrapped presents to the home of each youth closer to the holiday break.  
This program will be an opportunity for youth and officers to connect in a positive way, but most importantly, to have fun in the holiday spirit! For more information or to register a youth please visit www.kingstonpolice.ca.
